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Communications 

Sylvia Grinnell Territorial Park buildings are closed 

Start Date: June 15, 2021 
End Date: June 30, 2021 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 45 sec 

Please be advised that Sylvia Grinnell Territorial Park buildings remain closed under 

the Community Gatherings Restriction Order (#6) currently in effect for the City of Iqaluit. 

Until further notice, users will not be able to access the following facilities: 

• Public outhouses 

• Park pavilion buildings 

• Park office  

Camping in Sylvia Grinnell Territorial Park is permitted. 

Individuals who would like to camp must register their campsite location, and ensure the 

campsite is a minimum distance of 15 metres / 50 feet from other campsites.  

Registration is free. To register your campsite, please contact Dion FitzPatrick at  

867-975-2350 or Grinnell@qiniq.com. 
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